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Update: OFCCP Finalizes Rescission of the 2020 Religious Exemption
Rule

 

This spring, the Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) published its final order rescinding
the Trump-era Religious Exemption Rule for federal contractors. This recession, which went into effect on
March 31, 2023, has made it easier for religiously affiliated federal contractors and subcontractors to make
employment decisions based on religion. Listen in to learn more about how this recession affects covered
contractors. In this episode, we will also discuss the recent departure of the OFCCP's director and what that
could mean for the agency.

Listen to "Update: OFCCP Finalizes Rescission of the 2020 Religious Exemption Rule" on Spreaker.
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https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:4
https://www.spreaker.com/user/pcpodcast/update-ofccp-finalizes-rescission
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